
 
 

JOHN BERGGRUEN 
 
 

625 PARK AVENUE, #1B, NEW YORK, NY 10065 

May 8, 2023 
 
Subject: Letter of Support / Recommendation Letter for Holly Burguieres 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
I am writing this letter to highly recommend Holly Burguieres, who has been my property manager 
at 625 Park Avenue for the last 14 years. In my experience, Holly has proven herself to be an 
exceptional property manager, demonstrating an unwavering commitment to providing residents 
with unparalleled service. Her commendable work ethic and steadfast ability to address any issues 
that may arise are testaments to her dedication and professionalism. 
 
Holly is hardworking, responsive, and thoughtful, and has been instrumental in ensuring that the 
day-to-day operations of the apartment run smoothly and efficiently. Her perceptiveness and 
aptitude enable her to anticipate and preemptively resolve any potential issues, further cementing her 
reputation as a reliable property manager. She is particularly skilled in handling vendors and 
miscellaneous deliveries coming in and out of the building, ensuring that all matters are handled with 
the utmost timeliness and professionalism. In addition to her exceptional management skills, Holly 
has lent her expertise to several interior design projects, skillfully executing high-quality work with 
remarkable efficiency. Holly's keen intuition and commitment to project timelines ensure results of 
an exceptional caliber. Her mastery in managing these tasks has made my experience living at 625 
Park Ave one of convenience and ease. 
 
I cannot recommend Holly highly enough. She is a veritable asset to 625 Park Ave, and I am grateful 
for her exceptional service. If you have any further questions or require additional information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. You can reach me on my mobile phone anytime at 415-269-
4629 or by email at john@berggruen.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
John Berggruen  


